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Shintec Hozumi Holds Welcoming Ceremony
and Start Up Meeting

Shintec Hozumi Co,, Ltd. held its initiation ceremony for fiscal year 2023 today at its
head office in Miyoshi City. Eleven new employees joined the company this year. At the

ceremony, President Toshihiko Kudo delivered a message to the new employees.

At the company-wide Start Up Meeting, the president also gave a speech for the new year,
introduced ECE, and introduced mid-career employees.

Our company will continue to strive to improve the performance and quality of our products
and services to serve our customers, the community, and the development of society.

We look forward to your continued support of Shintec Hozumi.

A \Welcoming Ceremony




